
Academic Standards Committee Email Meeting

Committee business for October was reviewing drafts of the policy changes for the grade 
appeal process and a small possible change to the GBC cheating and plagiarism policies 
requested by the ad hoc committee on AI.

It was decided that the grade appeal policy needs more discussion in a live meeting and no vote 
was conducted on the draft at this time.

The possible cheating/plagiarism policy changes were approved by majority vote and the policy 
was submitted to the ad hoc committee on AI for discussion there and possible presentation to 
the senate.


